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Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 8:28 AM
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] File OP.21.024/Z.21.048 - 8900 Bathurst
Attachments: vaughan_op.png

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 

From: Danny Heuman    
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 4:25 PM 
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca 
Subject: [External] File OP.21.024/Z.21.048 ‐ 8900 Bathurst 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am a home owner of 16 years living at  Ohr Menachem Way in Vaughan. 
 
I object to the proposed development located at 8940 Bathurst Street.  The density, number of 
apartment buildings, number of units and resulting number of cars will place undo stress on the 
existing infrastructure.  This proposal is less than 500 metres from my house and will affect me and 
all my neighbourhoods - all negative!  There is nothing positive in having apartment buildings built 
within close proximity of houses that are currently valued at more than $2,000,000. 
 
Please remain true to your official plan that slates this property as "low rise residential".  Please 
remind yourselves of the map of Vaughan's Official Plan with the attachment and the proposed site 
circled in Black. 
 
Regards, 
Daniel Heuman 
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